
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CHANGE OF VENUE 
Wednesday 11th November 2009, 5.00pm 

Little Hall (near to the Institute of Criminology), 
Sidgwick Avenue, Cambridge, CB3 9DA 

Institute of Criminology 50 years | 1959-2009 

Policing Controversy 
Sir Ian talks about his new book 

 

Sir Ian Blair 
Former Commissioner, Metropolitan Police 

 

Attendance at this seminar is by pre-booking only. 
If you wish to attend, please contact: Joanne Garner, on: jf225@cam.ac.uk or 01223 335360. 


